
 
 
 
 

1 

                                                              
                                                                                                                   
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Dear parents/ carers, 
 

Cop 26: 

This week we have supported CAFOD's 

Eyes of the World climate campaign for 

COP26.The eyes of the world are on world 

leaders as they take part in discussions at 

COP26 - the UN's climate summit. We have 

joined together and  prayed that our leaders 

will make the correct decisions that will 

shape the future of our global family.  

The eyes of Cheadle Catholic Infant School 
are on our world leaders!! 
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Loving God 

You are present in the whole universe, and in the smallest of creatures. 
We all have a part to play in looking after the earth. 

May the Holy Spirit inspire all political leaders at COP26 
as they make decisions for the planet and its people. 

Give them the courage to think of fairer solutions 
for the poorest and most vulnerable people, 

so that every nation cares for our common home. 
Amen 

 
 

Remembrance Day 
 
On Thursday at 11am we observed 2 
minutes silence in order to remember all of 
the people who have lost their lives due to 
war. 
Mr Smith played the ‘Last Post’ and we all 
stopped what we were doing and 
‘remembered.’ 
 
Our Rainbows & Beavers wore their 
uniforms to school on Thursday in order to 
celebrate Remembrance Day 

 
‘Today is Poppy day and we remember people who have died.’ 

 
Evelyn 

 
 
 

Thankyou Luke for sharing the letter that was sent, from the 
King, to your great great Grandad who was a prisoner of war in 
World War 1. 

 
Break the Rules Day: 
Thankyou for your huge support. 
We  have raised a fantastic £326 for much needed PSA funds. 
 

 
English Heritage - War Memorial 
Task  
This Thursday the children spent some 
time thinking about Remembrance Day 
and we know that many of you will be 
doing the same on Sunday. This year, 

English Heritage Schools are asking children and their families 
to take some time to visit their nearest war memorial and do a 
'conditions survey' by drawing, photographing or writing about 
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what they find when they visit. We think this is a really special way for children and their families to talk about 
why we have war memorials and what they represent. If you would like to take part our local war memorials are 
in the following places: 
 
Cheadle- Cheadle Green 
Bramhall- Bramhall Lane 
Cheadle Hulme- the junction of Station Road and Ravenoak Road 
Heald Green- High Lane 
 
We would love it if you could send any pictures or photographs into school so the children can share what they 
found with their class. 
 
Children can also  feed back to the War Memorials Trust about the condition of the memorials. 
https://www.warmemorialsonline.org.uk/  
 
Website:  
 
We are currently redesigning our website. If you would like to make any comments about our current website 
and what you would like to see on the new one, please click on the link below. Thankyou. 
 
https://forms.gle/VwJ5GE1yPshAUQGp9 
 
 
The PSA has caught up with all the 5050 Club draws that had been missed due to COVID rules so here 
are the lucky winners! 
 
May 
1st - Laura Rees (£63.87) 
2nd - Nicola Schofield (£38.32) 
3rd - Jenna Marston (£25.55) 
 
June 
1st - Mairead Burge (£63.87) 
2nd - Siobhan Crompton (£38.82) 
3rd - James Ryan (£25.55) 
 
 
July 
1st - Mrs Bibi (£63.87) 
2nd - Mrs Glynn (£38.82) 
3rd - Mary Erb (£25.55) 
 
August 
1st - Lisa Thompson (£63.87) 
2nd - Nicola Greenwood (£38.32) 
3rd - Catherine McCarthy (£25.55) 
 
September 
1st - Julie Mellow (£63.87) 
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2nd - Jessica Morris - (£38.32) 
3rd - C & S Shaw (£25.55) 
 
October 
1st - Jo Kirk (£66.03) 
2nd - K Aspinall (£39.62) 
3rd - L Denton (£26.41) 
 
Cheques will be sent out on Monday. 
 
Caretaker Vacancy: 
The governors are seeking to appoint a new Site Supervisor to start in January. 
 For more information and details how to apply please look at our school website; 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/vacancies-2/ 
 
If you have any questions at all about the position please do not hesitate to contact me or Mrs Spencer by 
telephone or email. 
Headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
Sarah.spencer@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
 
                                              

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
 

Tel: 0161 4858733 
 

Pause for Reflection 
 

 
 

‘At the going down of the sun and in the morning. We will remember them.’  
 

(Taken from the forth stanza of ‘For the fallen’ by Laurence Binyon.) 
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Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 

Nursery: Sadie & Freddie 
R1: Ryan & Martha 
R2: Jude & Natalia 
R3: Leon & Rose 
1O: Nina & Yaqoub 
1DW: Frank & Olivia 
1BM: Ame & Margot 
2L:  Floryn & Matthias 
2W: Will & Mei 
2ON  Zach & Robyn 
 

Provisional Diary Dates 

Week Beginning Monday 15th November  Anti-Bullying Week 

 
Wednesday 17th November  Children In Need Day for Nursery 1 

children. 

Wear your own clothes to school and make 
donation on Pay 360 

Friday 19th November  Children In Need Day 

Wear your own clothes to school and make 
donation on Pay 360 

History Workshop Year 2 
Thursday 25th November  

Week Beginning Monday 6th December 

Tree Planting Day  (More details to follow) 

Online Book Sale ( More details to follow) 
Tuesday 21st December Christmas Party Day (Own clothes) 
Wednesday 22nd December  School closes for the Christmas holidays  

Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 5th January  School opens for Spring Term 1 

 
Reminders 

 
Helping others… 
             
CHILDREN IN NEED  
 
On Friday 19th November ( Wednesday 17th November for Nursery 1 children.) we will be 
having a non- uniform day to raise money for Children in Need. The children can wear their own 
clothes, teddy ears, spotty clothes and make a £1 donation. Please use our online Pay 360 
system for your donations.  
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Building Fund 
As a Catholic school the majority of our income comes from state funding. However, in return for the right to 
promote the Catholic Faith, 10% of the cost of all building work, repairs and maintenance must be met by the 
Diocese. At one point, donations through collection at mass were enough to meet this cost, but funding from 
the `plate' has fallen well short of the bill for many years now. 
In 2000 the Shrewsbury Diocese introduced a building fund in order to meet the 10% cost of all works on its 
Catholic schools with all those parents choosing Catholic education for their children asked to make the 
voluntary contribution of £15 per child, per year. 
Whilst this is a suggested donation, Cheadle Catholic Infant School has to make a payment for each child to 
the Diocesan fund - regardless of whether parents opt to pay or not. 
Last year we had to pay the shortfall from the school budget - money that was much needed for resources, 
energy costs etc. 
I do appreciate that this has been a difficult couple of years  for families but I would ask parents to consider 
why choosing a place at a Catholic school was so important to you and make a donation if you can.  
 
I have attached a leaflet with details of how to pay. Alternatively you may pay using our online Sims payment 
(pay360 Education Payments) system.   
 
Thankyou for your support. 
 
Squid Game  
A reminder that Infant aged children should not be watching Squid Game which has a rating of age 15 and 
above. The programme centres round a series of children’s games that have deadly consequence, and is very 
violent in nature.  
 
We understand that there is other adult content and despite its initial appearance, it is not suitable for younger 
children. The BBFC have awarded Squid Game a 15 rating in the UK for  “sexual violence references, injury 
detail, crude humour, sex, suicide, sexual images, violence. This is very different from the 12a rating which 
allows younger viewers if they are supported by a parent or other guardian.  
The 15 rating states that the material is “suitable only for 15 years and over” with no concession for 
accompanying adults”.  
 
Parents can also apply parental controls to Netflix if they wish by setting up a Netflix children’s profile, this 
limits viewing to TV shows and movies which have been carefully selected for children.  
 
To do this:  
1. Go to Netflix.com/account.  
2. Scroll to 'Profile & Parental Controls 'and click on the profile you want to manage.  
3. Click 'Change' next to the Viewing Restrictions setting.  
4. Enter your Netflix password.  
5. Set the maturity rating for the programmes and films you want to allow in that profile 
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